
 

 
 

Clare Swimming Club @ SVCS 

 

… for 2023! 
 

If you’ve enjoyed visiting the pool at Stour Valley Community School 
in the summer holidays, then you’ll have seen what a great local 
facility it is. We now need your help to keep it open in 2023. 

A new committee is needed to organise running the pool this year. So 
please get in touch if you have some spare time and can get involved 
in this rewarding community activity. 

 

If you are interested in helping Clare Swimming 
Club, then please 

email: clareswimmingclub@gmail.com 
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